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18 December 2024 

Goldfields Gas Pipeline access arrangement for  
2025 to 2029 
Publication of final decision and access arrangement 

The Economic Regulation Authority has published its final decision on Goldfields Gas Transmission’s 
revised proposal for the fifth access arrangement period (AA5) for the Goldfields Gas Pipeline. 

The ERA has not approved the revised access arrangement, which was provided in response to the 
ERA’s July 2024 draft decision.  Instead, the ERA has approved and published its own revised 
access arrangement and access arrangement information that incorporates the required 
amendments set out in the final decision.   

The ERA’s approved access arrangement will start on 1 January 2025 and run until 31 December 
2029. 

The Goldfields Gas Pipeline is a 1,378-kilometre transmission pipeline extending from Yarraloola to 
Kalgoorlie and is operated by Goldfields Gas Transmission.  Part of the pipeline is a scheme (or 
regulated) pipeline that must have an access arrangement approved by the ERA. 

The access arrangement sets out the terms and conditions, including prices, under which Goldfields 
Gas Transmission will provide third-party users access to transport and/or receive gas via the 
pipeline.  

In calculating the timeframe to publish this decision, the ERA has disregarded time taken for public 
consultation and information gathering, as set out in the National Gas Rules. 
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